
Reference: FS388251901

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 21/3107/FUL

Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Drop-in full application to supersede residential development zone of previously approved Outline planning

permission 18/3642/OUT. Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new

buildings comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing

buildings for 3 residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Craig Smith

Address: 84 White Hart Lane Barnes London SW13 0QA

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: Whilst I am in support for better use of vacant real estate, I do not believe due consideration has been given
to the challenges of heavy goods vehicles and increased traffic getting to and from the site. The key junction at White hart
lane is already dangerous, in part due to South Warpole Way being being single carriageway, the junction often reaching
complete grid lock waiting for the barriers to come up and, due to the frequency of trains, the frantic manoeuvring of
vehicles to get through the crossing before the gates close again. I do not believe the increased risk has been given
anywhere near the level of consideration required. If the council was to watch the traffic flow on an average day I am sure
the only conclusion is that it is simply not safe or viable for any construction vehicles to service the site from this
approach. I am also not sure what other options there would be as there is similar challenges from the other side of South
Warpole Way.


